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Parent Teacher Fellowship
The Parent Teacher Fellowship is a ministry 
of VCA that exists to assist the teachers and 
administration to minister to the needs 
of students and teachers and encourages 
the spiritual and academic growth of the 
students whenever possible.  Every VCA 
parent and teacher is a member of the 
Parent Teacher Fellowship.  The PTF is run 
by an executive board of parent volunteers.  
The parents nominated for the executive 
board for the 2023-2024 school year are: 
Christina Garcia, Kari Quevedo - Vice 
President, Jeremy Harpin - Treasurer, Elsie 
Hinton - Secretary.  All Parents are invited 
to the monthly meetings which will begin 
in September.  

School Lunch Changes
All lunch orders need to be paid in cash the 
day of the order for the remainder of the 
school year.
The final day for school lunches is June 8th

Vacation Bible 
School—Knights of 
North Castle
We are excited to 
once again host 
Vacation Bible School 
this summer.  It is July 
24-28 from 9 am to noon.  
Children going into kindergarten 
through 6th grade may attend.  
There is no cost to attend.
Use this link to sign up.

Carline 
We have a new pick up procedure for 
Carline.  The path the cars drive is 
exactly the same, but we are having 
the children sit under the covered 
eating area.  Children will be loaded 
into the cars by the three designated 
cones north of the eating area.  For 
the safety of all, cars must drive slowly 
during the carline.  We request that 
all children are only picked up in 
vehicles.  Anyone wanting to walk to 
pick up their child may do so at the 
classroom at 2:45.  Please remember 
that this is not a time for short parent-
teacher conferences.  Teachers are 
available after carline to meet with 
parents.

2023-2024 Enrollment
Enrollment for next year is ongoing. Some 
classes are nearing capacity. If you intend to 
enroll, please make arrangements to do so 
before classes are full.
Youth Group
No Youth Goup 5/31/2023. It will resume 
on 6/7/2023.

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY
5/29/2023
Memorial Day
No School
Daycare Closed

5/30/2023 5/31/2023
Spirit Day
Patriotic Dress 

5th - 8th Grade Field Trip

6/1/2023

5th - 8th Grade Field Trip

6/2/2023

5th - 8th Grade Field Trip
6/5/2023 6/6/2023 6/7/2023 6/8/2023 6/9/2023

6/12/2023
Pre-K Graduation 9:30AM 
Kinder Graduation 5 PM

6/13/2023
2nd Grade Field Trip
Eighth Grade
Graduation 7 PM

6/14/2023
Awards Chapel
8:45 - 9:45 Grades 1-3
10-10:45 Grades 4 & 5
11-11:45 Grades 6 & 7

6/15/2023 6/17/2023

6/19/2023
Juneteenth, Daycare 
Closed

6/20/2023
Summer Getaway 
Begins

6/21/2023 6/22/2023 6/23/2023

Valley Christian AcademyValley Christian Academy

Congratulations
                          Students of the Month

PreK

Kinder 

First

Second

Third

Fifth

Jr. High

Kyson Dela Cruz

Levi Quevedo

Violet Vasquez

Jasmine Vasquez

Anthony Cruz

Nathaniel Jones

Coral Thornton

When you pass through the waters, I will be with you;
And through the rivers, they shall not overflow you.
When you walk through the fire, you shall not be 
burned,

Nor shall the flame scorch you. 
                                                                     —Isaiah 43:2

http://signup.com/go/aGLPGdH


B I B L E  V E R S E S
Pre-K

Kindergarten
First

Second
Third

Fourth
Fifth

Philippians 4:13
Psalm 23
John 3:16
Acts 16:31
Matthew 28:19
Hebrews 12:1
Revelation 1:3

Pre-K - Hello parents and grandparents! I was pleased 
with what a great job our kids did at their performance! 
They were so cute! They did a great job! I’m so proud of 
them! It was a tough song to learn with all the motions 
in it! Remember that graduation is coming up! June 12th 
at 9:30am! Fancy dress!

Kindergarten - Hello Kinder families! This 
week will be our last week doing reading groups. Please 
continue to read with your child nightly. Graduation is 
June 12th. We will be sending out the information this 
week. Have a blessed week!

First Grade - We have two and a half weeks left! 
Please continue to encourage your child to finish the 
school year strong and remain diligent in behavior and 
classwork. The sign-up sheet for our end of year party is 
posted outside the classroom. Wednesday is a Spirit Day 
so come in your best Patriotic Dress. Have a great week!

Second Grade - This is a short week, so really 
work on the spelling words and Bible verse. Wednesday 
is patriotic dress up day. This week we will be learning 
about Paul in the Bible. We are also finishing chapter 18 
in math and starting a new chapter in science. Have a 
wonderful week!

Third Grade - “I hope you’ve all had a relaxing 
Memorial Day. We still have a few students that haven’t 
returned their permission slips for “Celebration Park” on 
6/13. Please get them turned in by 5/30.  
On Wednesday, we have our Patriotic dress for Spirit 
day, and also a Language test. On Thursday we have a 
Science test over chapter 9. Friday will be the oral test on 
our poem, “Our Flag”. Hope you all have a great week!”

Fourth Grade - I hope you all enjoyed the extra 
day off.  We’ve just started learning about the moon is 
science, and will be making a model of the moon’s surface 
later this week.  In math, we are revisiting division.  We 
have two tests coming up this week, language will be 
on Wednesday, and History on Friday.  Language will 
focus on adjectives, the articles “a” and “an”, grammatical 
concepts, identifying action verbs/direct objects, and 
diagramming and labeling sentences. I will be pressuring 
students to complete any unfinished assignments or make-
up test.

Fifth Grade - Camp Surf here we come!  Please be 
here right @ 8 A.M. on Wednesday, May 31.  Our spelling 
test for this week has been rescheduled to June 7th.  Please 
turn in your permission slip to Mulligans on or before 
June 6th,along with $15.00, for both parent and or student 
attending our end of the year party. 

Jr. High - Hope your Memorial Day was fantastic! 
Jr High has their Session 6 Ecclesiology test on Tuesday. 
They must study for this test. The finished report on their 
approved book is due 6/9. 7th grade’s final science project 
is due Tuesday. 6th grade also has a Nebula project due 
June 6. These are worth test grades.  Camp Surf is this 
week. We need everyone to arrive at 8:00 on Wednesday 
the 31st. Parents who are attending Camp Surf, please 
send me a list of any allergies you may have. If no lists are 
sent, I will operate under the assumption, that there are 
no allergies. The back page of the packet your child sent 
home MUST be signed and returned; please do so ASAP. 
Parents who are driving for Camp Surf, please check-
in with the office that all your information is 
correct and up to date ASAP. If your 
child is not attending the trip, this is still 
a school week for them, and absences 
are unexcused. Your child will know 
in which classroom they have been 
put on Tuesday, the 30th. They 
have classwork to complete.

FROM THE TEACHERS:


